

10th February 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

The annual World Book Day takes place on Thursday 3rd March and it's an extra special one this year: it's the 25th anniversary.

To mark this event, we will be celebrating a love of reading at Birklands, with a range of exciting book-themed activities for our pupils to enjoy throughout the day. We would like to encourage children to come to school dressed as their favourite book character; if they have their favourite book to bring into school too, that would be great!

As always, we love a good competition at Birklands, so the day would not be complete without one. We would like our children to get their creative juices flowing at home and create a 'potato book character' (see some examples below). If your child would like to enter this competition, please send their entries into school on the morning of the 3rd March. Judging will take place on the day and prizes will be awarded to the lucky winners!





Thanks to National Book Tokens, each child will be given a book token on the day. When you receive yours, all you need to do is take it to your local bookseller and swap it for one of the exciting titles above.

We will look forward to this memorable day in our school calendar.

Kind regards, Miss. A. Watson

Birklands Primary School | Appleton Street, Warsop, Mansfield Nottingham NG20 0QF
Telephone: 01623 842163 | Email: office@birklandsschool.co.uk | Website: www.birklandsschool.co.uk
Executive Head Teacher: Helen Duffy BA (Hons), QTS, NPQH | Head of School: Celia Smith BEd (Hons)







